
 

Seedlings Newsletter Term 1 
A big welcome back to school!  Seedlings have settled back to school routine 
quickly and it has been wonderful getting to know them all. 
 
This term we will learn through the topic `Super Me & Real Superheroes’ 
English:  We will share a range of stories to 
improve reading and comprehension.  This 
will support application our phonic 
knowledge to write sentences and stories, 
improving punctuation too! 

Maths: We will be focusing on number, 
counting and place value, applying our 
knowledge for problem solving with a 
range of maths challenges along the way! 

Science:  Everyday Materials and their 
uses.  We will link this to topic following 
children’s interests and ideas. 
 
 
 
 

Religious Education:  We will be thinking 
about creation and Christian values. 

History:  We will learn about Florence 
Nightingale and Mary Seacole linked to real 
superheroes. Comparing and talking about 
the past and now. 
 
 

Music, Art & DT: We will explore music and 
create a Superhero dance!  We will 
improve our art and design skills to link to 
our stories and follow the children’s 
interests. 

PE 
Wednesday morning and Thursday 
afternoon.  Please wear PE clothes into 
school.  

Reading 

Please ensure that your child reads at least 
5 times a week at home. Please sign in 
their reading record. 

Reading books are needed in school every 
day but will be changed on Tuesday and 
Friday. 

Contact Books 
Your child has a small green contact book.  
You can put messages in this book 
including home time collection 
arrangements. 

Home Learning 

Six activities will be sent home each term.  
These can be completed in any order – 
have fun! 

 

 

We are always here to help – Thank you – Mrs Dunne & Mrs Rawlins. 

 


